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Hello,
I am writing today in support of my colleagues right to unionize at The Walters Art Museum. I
worked at the Walters from 2007-2019. The Walters provided an amazing opportunity for me to
learn and grow as a museum professional and the right of the employees to form a union is an
opportunity for institutional growth across the museum that would benefit employees at every level.
Respected, supported, and fully engaged staff are essential to authentically fulfilling the museum's
mission as an institution founded "for the benefit of the public." 
Enabling the employees to address pay, benefits, workplace equity, and transparency is an essential
necessity that has been demonstrated time and again by the lack of representation for the
employees best interests in decision making that directly impacts their daily lives. The Walters Art
Museum is a nationally renowned institution with incredible potential that is only realized through
the professionalism and dedication of passionate staff members. With people at the heart of the
work, a museum that doesn't value it's staff and cultivate the community within its own walls will
never truly succeed in serving the City of Baltimore and fulfilling it's mission of "bringing art and
people together to create a place where people of every background can be moved by art." 
Thank you,
Brittany Powell
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